
 

 

 
14th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach Friday 18th March we are growing increasingly excited about this years fundraising efforts 
for Comic Relief. Every two years, Red Nose Day gives us all the opportunity to raise lots of money for 
worthy causes, and every time we surpass previous efforts. As usual, there will be a range of fundraising 
events taking place through the day including the below: 
 

• A bake sale being held in the canteen at break and lunch time – cakes cost from 20p to £1 

• SUA staff taking part in a ‘Lip Sync Battle’ in the main hall at break time – 50p entry fee 

• A sponsored run during period 5 for those that want to take part 

• The sale of red noses for £1.50 each throughout this week 

• A non-uniform day with a £1 donation requested from all taking part 

• A number of other events such as a quiz and treasure hunt taking part at break and lunch time 

 
All money raised through the day will go direct to supporting fantastic charitable causes throughout the UK 
and beyond and we are proud to be supporting it. We would ask, where possible, for students to bring in 
some loose change to be able to take part in the above activities. 
 
Please note other than the above activities, Friday will be a normal academy day with students’ usual 
lessons. The only exception being an extended break time which will run from 10.45am to 11.25am for all 
students – there will be no form time. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
  
Kind regards, 

 
Scott Williams 
Assistant Principal  


